
PRIME 
October 21, 

Mr. Piyush Tanna 
Chief Manager 
Surveillance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. CIl, 
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Movement in Price 

Re: Your letter ref. no. NSE/CMfSurveillance/8687 dated October 18, 2019 
Scrip Code: PRiMESECU 

This is with reference to your captioned letter. 

In this regard, we wish to state that in compliance with the requirements of Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we have regularly intimated to the Exchange, all the events, 
information etc. that have a bearing on the operations I performance of the Company, which 
include all price sensitive information. 

We also wish to confirm that other than what we have already disclosed, from time to time, 
currently there is no further material event / information, which requires disclosure pursuant to the 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

We trust the above clarifies the matter. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully. 
ForPri~~~ 

(ACS-14359) 

Limited 

Prime Securities Limited 
1109/ mo, Maker Chambers V, 
Nariman Point, Mumbai 400 021. 
CIN: L67120MH1982PLC026724 
Website: www.primesec.com 

Tel : +91-22-6184 2525 
Fax: +91-22-2497 0777 



 

 

  

Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/8687                                                                             October 18, 2019 

 

 

The Company Secretary 

Prime Securities Limited, 

1109/1110, Maker Chambers V, 

Nariman Point, 

Mumbai - 100021. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Movement in Price 

 

We have noted a significant movement in the price of your security across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

 

Please note that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, all listed companies are 

required to intimate to the Exchange all the events, information etc that have a bearing on the 

operation/performance of the company which include all price sensitive information, etc. In addition, all 

listed companies are also required to furnish to the Exchanges on request, such information concerning the 

company as may be reasonably required. 

 

In view of the above and with a view to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about your 

company, you are requested to provide us with any information /announcement (including impending 

announcement) which in your opinion may have a bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip. 

 

You are therefore advised to provide your response in respect of the above to the Exchange immediately 

or before October 22, 2019, 11.00 am by email on surveillance@nse.co.in or submission through 

NEAPS. For any further clarification, please contact on 022-26598129 or 022-26598166. 

 

Please note that any information received from you in this regard would be disseminated to the market. 

 

We are looking forward to receiving your mail /submission through NEAPS  

(Compliance  News Clarification). 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

 

 

Piyush Tanna 

Chief Manager 
Surveillance 

mailto:surveillance@nse.co.in

